
Sent: Thursday, May Ol, Z014 3: 41 PM
To: Julie Lindsey
Cc: Brendan Reed

Subject: Re: Ben Flores - No RCC

Julie,

Hello and good afternoon. Unfortunately I have to resign from the RCC and CCWG due to my new employment. I am
grateful that the City of Chula Vista allowed me to fill this role. It has been a great and fascinating experience.

Sincerely,  

Benjamin Flores

Sent from my iPhone


